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Term 2 2024 
 
 

Welcome to Term 2 Swimming – Special Dates 
 

This term has two public holidays, King’s Birthday on Monday June 
3rd  and we will have no swim lessons scheduled. Matariki Public Holiday falls on Friday 
28th June with no swim lessons scheduled. *Please note that we will still be running swim 
lessons on the Saturdays of both public holiday weekends (1/6/24 & 29/6/24). 
This term our Swim School’s Cold Water, Water Safety Day will be during Week 8 of the 
term. We will put more information out in the midterm newsletter regarding how the 

activities in water safety week will look. 

 

Changes for our Swim School 
 

This term finds us navigating some different changes for our Swim School. We would first like to 
recognize our Swim School Coordinator, Zara, who has been with us for almost six years! She started out as 
an instructor and helped grow and develop the Swim School Coordinator role and was a liaison with our 
districts School Teachers throughout Mid-Canterbury. We wish her all the best for her future endeavours 
as her last day is Friday 3rd May.  
 We would also like to inform that we have two instructors going away to Camp America this year. 
We are very excited to be able to support their journey to grow and gain new skills that will be invaluable 
to bring back to our Swim School. Emma and ZeAhn will be heading away during Week 5 of this term and 
rejoining us at the start of Term 4. We have appointed fixed term instructors during this 
time who are dedicated to being there every week while your swimmer’s instructors are 
away. 
 If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to our Customer Service team, our Afterschool Swim School Coordinator, Ineka, or myself. 
As the Swim School Team is extremely passionate about providing the best and consistent 
services and instructors, we do ask for patience as we navigate through the next few weeks 
in our Swim School. 
 

Speedo Swimmer of the Term 1 
 

We had a lot of nominations for our Speedo Swimmer of the Term with all the amazing 
swimming and mahi our Tamariki have put in. Our School Aged Speedo Swimmer of the Term 
goes to Incah Lawry. Incah “always is striving to do her best every time she is at lessons and 
always seeks to do harder skills”. Our Preschool Swimmer of the Term goes to Sophie 
Mcilwaine as “she has become a confident swimmer and has improved so much. Sophie is 
learning the structure of lessons with awesome behaviour and concentration”.  

Ka Pai Incah and Sophie and to all the swimmers last term! 
 
For all enrolment queries please contact our friendly customer service team at eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 
Julia and the Swim School Team       
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